Before the Public Service Commission
Of the State of Missouri

	In the Matter of Aquila Networks - MPS for a Waiver from the Application of Certain Tariff Language Regarding Refunds.
	))))
	Case No. GE-2004-0528


Staff's Supplemental Recommendation

COMES NOW the Staff of the Public Service Commission of Missouri, and for its supplemental recommendation in this case states:

1. Pursuant to Commission order, the Staff filed its recommendation in this case on April 26, 2004.  After Staff had filed, Sedalia Industrial Energy Users’ Association filed its recommendation.  That recommendation asked that Aquila add one additional customer to the list of transport customers eligible for refunds.

2. On April 27, 2004, Aquila filed its motion to amend application in response to SEIUA’s recommendation, adding the customer to the list of eligibles, and modifying the transportation class rate calculations.

3. Staff has reviewed SEIUA’s recommendation and Aquila’s motion, and recommends that the Commission approve the application as amended.
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